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Our Mission:
To increase awareness of the survivability of breast cancer
and the benefits of early detection by delivering screening
services and education programs throughout the state of

Alaska. 
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The Breast Cancer Detection Center of Alaska is grateful for the
trust of its donors, and we are committed to serving our mission
and utilizing all money raised in the most responsible way. We
are committed to sound fiscal management and transparency. 

BCDC undertakes a full external audit of its finances every year.
Our Board of Directors reviews our financials on a monthly

basis. Fiscal Year 2022 financials will be available January 2023. 

 907.479.3909 bcdcofalaska.org
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Clinic   

New  323

Returned 1418

Mammos 1741

Mobile  

New  90

Returned 389

Mammos 479

Combined  

New 413

Return 1807

Total  2220

22 
Communities 

Served 

Over 4000 
Miles Traveled 

To overcome geographical 
and financial barriers to
healthcare, BCDC’s Mobile
Mammography program delivers
the highest quality breast cancer
screening services throughout the 
state of Alaska regardless 
of ability to pay.
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Mammograms provided 

Every insured patient helps us provide
services for those who may not have the

ability to pay.

Don't forget to follow us on
Facebook and Instagram

for all of our latest
information . 

It is a pleasure to present the Annual Report for the Breast Cancer Detection Center of Alaska to our staff, our members, and our donors. 
 The past 12 months have been exceptionally busy and a period of significant positive change. This year we incorporated new staff, new
platforms, and continued our capital campaign to raise funds for a new Mobile Mammography Unit to better serve rural Alaska.                

With the retirement of CEO Odette Butler, I am honored to take the helm and am excited for the road ahead. I plan to build upon the strong foundation
that is BCDC, while adding to the reliable and trusted resources and care you’ve come to expect from us. I will work to optimize the functionality and
reputation of BCDC across Alaska. 
Priorities for the upcoming year include Staying True to our mission, while concentrating on new ways of helping women understand the survivability
of breast cancer through early detection. The data is staggering, 1/3 of women are not up to date on annual lifesaving screening. BCDC remains
committed to offering screening services to Alaskans regardless of geographical location or ability to pay for services. 
I would like to formally acknowledge our staff, our numerous volunteers, and our dedicated Board of Directors whose unmatched commitment and
support make BCDC the success it is for our community. I would also like to acknowledge the Waterfall Foundation who continue to generously
support the BCDC mission year after year. This was a year of extraordinary growth in donors and supporters of the Breast Cancer Detection Center of
Alaska. We have been there for our community because our donors and partners have been there for us. Our gratitude is shared by thousands of women
across Alaska who have benefited from the generosity of our donors. 

                Jacyn DeBaun
                Executive Director 


